
Swineshead St Mary’s Primary School PTFA 

AGM 

Wednesday 27th September 7pm 

Meeting was zoom due to the current COVID situation in the school 

Attendees 

Lauren Pick, Helen Chitty, Sophie Bucknall, Jemma Sharman and Jo Wilkin 

Apologies 

Andrew Cook, Lucy Slater, Katie McNicol, Aimee Mooney, Charlotte Smith, 

Amy Ayre, Leanne Sanders. 

Chair’s Report 

To all our fantastic volunteers that have helped over the last year and half, we 

want to thank you all so much for your help.  We really couldn’t hold these 

events without you all.  We have managed to support the school with the buses 

to the pantomime, Leavers hoodies and donated £500 towards books for the 

Little Wandle Fluency scheme as well as being able to treat the children. 

Thank you, Katie for the last year as sectary. 

Treasurer’s Report 

We have had an amazing year, well supported by our families.   

Our total income was £4275.46 and total outcome £3727.08. 

The introduction of Easyfundraising and the clothes bank produced a steady 

income for us.  Chocolate bingo and disco have been well attended and given 

our biggest income. 

Election of committee members 

Chair Lauren Pick 

Co Chair Helen Chitty 

Treasurer Sophie Bucknall 

Sectary Jo Wilkin 

  



Proposed dates 

Friday 20th Oct Treat Friday 

Thursday 2nd Nov Non uniform day in exchange for Choc items for Choc 

Bingo 

Friday 17th Nov Chocolate Bingo time to be confirmed  

Friday 24th Nov Non uniform day in exchange for rainbow tombola items  

Friday 1st Dec Glow Christmas Disco 

Saturday 16th Dec Village Christmas celebrations 

It was discussed that Helen would investigate the price of donuts as not sure if Iceland 

still did the large trays and look at doing the treat Fridays outside the hall/kitchen so 

that parents didn’t need to come into the school at the office with the hall in use for 

club. 

Pantomime, 12th Dec bus quote was £900 and said that we can pay that, with what was 

in the bank currently. 

We decided that we would do the tombola for the Village Christmas Celebration as a 

rainbow one again. 

Sophie suggested that we all tried to get 3 raffle prizes each to be used at the 

Chocolate bingo, so it is not always the same person approaching the local businesses.  

Helen said that she had seen in PTA group about a poster asking parents whether they 

work for a company who would be able to donate a raffle prize. Helen said that she 

would try and find the post again and create a poster. 

It was asked about doing another loose change challenge as the children enjoyed the 

competition.  We still had the jars so it was possible, with class prizes again. 

Helen said that she would check the stock in cupboard, for tuck shop items and bingo 

books on her day off. 

Lauren requested that we had some volunteers for the Village Christmas celebrations 

so that we all get the opportunity to enjoy the celebrations. 

One the next summer term to link in with the Race for Life, that Jo (Miss Wilkin) will 

be organising.  PTFA to do refreshments but on KS2 playground this year as many 

people didn’t realise we were on KS1. 

We have said if there is Christmas Nativity shows we would do drinks for a donation. 

All dates to be confirmed by Mrs Collett before putting out to parents. 


